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From:-
Sent:17 Oct 2024 11:19:16 +0100

To:Entertainment Licensing 

Subject:54 Green Road Meanwood

( You don't often get email from Learn why this is important
I am writing to object to the application to sell alcohol from 54 Green Road Meanwood.
We already have 2 large supermarkets and smaller convenience stores in Meanwood and
don't see the need for more. Having lived here a number of years, the area is going
downhill, what with nail bars and barbers shops along with Euro and vape shops.
Enticing people to purchase alcohol from 6am in the morning is not going to improve the
area.
This is also the view of many I have spoken to.
We need to bring the area up to the standards of Chapel Allerton. Businesses have
already been effected by the ridiculous new roadworks in Meanwood which is making
people avoid the area where possible. We need shops that will draw people in. Something
we don't already have.
Thank you
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